
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 7, 2020) – Port Authority of Allegheny County 
is planning to provide additional light rail service -- but will continue to observe 
vehicle capacity limits – when the Pittsburgh Steelers host the Philadelphia Eagles 
at Heinz Field on Sunday. 
 
Additional light rail service will be contingent upon employee availability. Bus 
service will follow Sunday schedules. 
 
Fans taking public transit to Heinz Field are reminded that face coverings are 
required to be worn at all times, including while waiting at stations with other 
passengers, while boarding and for the entire duration of trips. Social distancing is 
encouraged wherever possible. 
 
The vehicle capacity limit on the light rail system is 25 passengers per car. When 
vehicles reach their capacity limits, operators will not stop at stations except to 
unload passengers. New passengers will not be picked up until others disembark. 
Riders are encouraged to allow for additional travel time. 
 
Following the game, fans can board rail cars at Allegheny Station. North Side 
Station will be closed from about 1 p.m. until an hour after the end of the game. 
 
Routine maintenance on the Red Line, which had been scheduled to occur on 
Saturday and Sunday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. will now occur only on Saturday. 
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